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Removal of Fluoride Supplements

7928 E. Pueblo Ave. #9
Mesa, AZ 85208
February 19, 2001

Commissioner Jane E. Henny, M.D.
U.S. Food and Drug Administration
5600 Fischers Lane
Rockville, Maryland 20857

Dear Commissioner Henny:

Just as water fluoridation is a violation of the right of
informed consent so is fluoride supplementation where
parents are under the false impression that the
prescription is approved by the FDA as safe and effective.

The only safe fluoride is NO FLUORIDE AT ALL!

Please remove fluoride supplements from all or any approval
lists!

MR. and Mrs. E.F. Lamb



Mr. & Mrs. E. F. Lamb
7928 E. Pueblo Av. # 9

Mesa, AZ 85208


